
Project Update: April 2019 

 

I want to share following information regarding our project; 

 

1. Finally permission extension order for our RPS system has come (PFA) now we are 

preparing the second unit installation and expecting to finish within next 15 days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Our system has already acquired an international status through its implementation 

at Parsa Wildlife Reserve, Nepal. Within country active initiatives have been taken to 

implement at two places BRT TR, Karnataka and Purulia, West Bengal (PFA). 

 

 
 

3. During last 10 months on field operation of RPS has successfully generated regular 

animal road crossing warning. But unfortunately on 7th March 2019 one bull elephant 

has damaged our transmitter pole. 



 

 
 

During that incident also our system has generated elephant warning massage which 

brought the forest guards to the spot immediately and they have spotted the bull. As 

the spot is an active elephant corridor and forest department wanted to restore the 

system as earliest. New pole is restored with an increased transmitter-receiver 

separation by 30m from 65m earlier (PFA). 

 

We will submit the report in as earliest after second unit installation. 


